
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: All Media  
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
1 June 2021 
 

AECI Group to provide Goza Primary School with sustainable water 

supply 

The Gauteng Department of Education (GDE) in collaboration with AECI 

Group will on Wednesday, 2 June 2021, provide Goza Primary School in 

Soweto with a sustainable water supply. 

This intervention which was donated by AECI Water (a division of AECI 

Group) includes a borehole, a water filtration plant and flow taps on the 

school grounds which will provide sufficient water to the school. 

 
Media may attend as follows: 
 
Date: Wednesday, 2 June 2021 
Time: 07:30 AM 
Venue: Goza Primary School 

29 Foundry Street, Devland, Soweto 
 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of 

Education’s Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 

 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial 
Government's portal at www.gauteng.gov.za 
 

For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, 

follow us on our social media platforms:  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/gauteng.edu 

Twitter: www.twitter.com/educationgp1 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/gautengdepartmentofeducation 
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